
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: Report on Regional Transit Coordination

DATE: June 18,2021

Attached is the "Update on Regional Transit Coordination" presentation that will be presented as

an information item at the June 24,2021 Board meeting. The presentation provides an overview
of the Retum to Transit Communication Campaign and an update on the current efforts by the
Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) Blue Ribbon Transit Recovery Task Force.

Ifyou have any questions, please contact Val Menoui, Chief Planning & Development Officer,
at (st0) 28'7 -4794.
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